
Public Records Request 

THE SUPERINTENDENT’S SCREENING COMMITTEE DOES NOT REVIEW THIS REQUEST. 
Instructions to guide you through the correct process are provided below: 

Individuals or outside organizations seeking a public record request should contact the Public Records 
Office at 754-321-1900.  In accordance with State law, public records, excluding protected student 
information and certain personnel records, shall be provided to anyone.  


